MUNICIPAL ROAD AID PUBLIC HEARING
5/12/04 - 5:55PM

Mayor Weaver opened the Public Hearing at 5:55PM.

The following members answered roll call, Mr. Adam Feinauer, Mr. Dave Hatter, Mr.
Joe Nienaber Jr., Mr. Jeff Wolnitzek, Mr. Paul Hiltz and Mr. Jim Robke.

Mr. Klein advised that the purpose of this Public Hearing was to receive public comment
on the expected Municipal Road Aid funds to be received from the state in the amount of
$82,000.00 in receipts and $1000.00 in interest for a total amount of $83,000.00 for street
repairs in the City. We are proposing to spend this money on repairs to Barbara Circle
which is the next street in our five year plan. This also needs to be done because of storm
water and sewer work scheduled for this year as part of the Lorup Avenue rehab work.

Motion by Mr. Hiltz, second by Mr. Feinauer to approve. Roll call vote taken, Hatter,
Robke, Nienaber and Wolnitzek voting in favor, no one opposed. Motion passed.

There was no other business to discuss.

Motion by Mr. Hiltz, second by Mr. Hatter to adjourn the Public Hearing. All members
voting in favor, no one opposed. Motion passed.

Respectfully, mitted,
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Gene Weaver, Mayor
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Joyce Woods, City Clerk



